
Class News 2019/2020  

Welcome to P2, 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to all parents and carers of 

our new Primary 2 pupils. We look forward to working with you over 

the coming year as we support and challenge our pupils and watch 

them grow as learners.  To start out journey smoothly, would 

appreciate your support with the following list below.  

 Please remember to label all items of clothing and belongings, 

 Please send your child to school with a bottle filled with fresh 

water, daily.  

 Our PE lessons will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  PE kits can be 

left in the classroom and taken home at the end of each term. If 

your child is unable to participate in P.E lessons, please send in a 

note.  We would like to request that no earrings are worn on gym 

days for health and safety reasons.  

 Please send your child to school everyday with his/her reading book.  

Pupils have opportunities to read throughout the week and the 

books are used to complete comprehension tasks.  

 Home-Learning tasks will be issued on Tuesday, to be completed by 

the following Monday.  Tasks can be completed and handed in 

throughout the week. Please remember to sign your child's tasks 

and add any comments that you feel relevant. Please cover your 

child’s Home-learning jotter.   

 As part of our planned Home-Learning tasks, your child can use the 

online resources Spelling City, Bug Club and Studyladder to support 

their learning. Information on how to access these websites is 

outlined in the accompanying letters that are pasted in your child’s 

Home-learning jotter.   

 Your child can keep a ‘wet weather’ kit in his/her tray for use during 

indoor playtime.  This could be a colouring/activity/puzzle/drawing 

book, reading book or small toys.  Please do not allow your child to 

bring any valuable items to school as they can get lost or damaged.  



 If you would like your child to wear an apron during art work please 

send in an old shirt/apron to keep in class.  

 

I hope your child will enjoy P2.  Please do not hesitate to 

contact us if you have any concerns.  

 

Many Thanks,  

 

 

 

Mrs S Ahmad and Mrs G Winter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


